THE 2016 ECLC STUDENT ASSISTANTSHIPS - TIBETAN LANGUAGE VIDEO PROJECT

This package of eight short video projects of Tibetan language skits was made
possible under the 2016 ECLC Student Assistantship stipends. It is based on
the projects of students from 101 & 102 classes during the academic year of
2015-16. The goal of this project is to encourage and share students’ own
creative work. The projects represent, however, only an aspect of their
learning through fun activities. Students’ original videos and accompanying
texts were minimally edited and corrected with the assistance of Byeonghoon
Lim, a rising senior student of Tibetan studies with MESAS at Emory. The
project was strengthened further with additional easy exercises that are
relevant to functional usage outside of the classroom. It is hoped that this
short project carried out during summer 2016 will enthuse lively spirit
among students who are interested in Tibetan language and studies. Thanks
to MESAS Department and Emory College of Language Center for their kind
consideration and support.
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